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Jack Griem to Speak at NYC Bar on Nonprofit Legal Risks Arising From Use 
of AI
October 18, 2023

On Monday, November 6, in a New York City Bar Association CLE program, Carter Ledyard’s IP chair Jack Griem will be speaking about the risks 
and benefits arising from the use of AI-enabled services by nonprofits seeking to better serve the public.  The virtual presentation will also 
address ways to mitigate those risks.

To register, or for more information, please visit the registration page.
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